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4. The Association would suggest, however, that further provisions or managerial steps be considered 
to facilitate the management fees of existing trust arrangements to be paid with respect to matters 
which have previously been dealt with by the PIC. 

 
5. The Association suggests that one option could be to simply permit such recurrent annual fees to 

be paid out of the Workers Compensation Operational Fund. 
 

6. The Association thanks you in advance for considering this submission. Should you wish to 
discuss or may we be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact , 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Gabrielle Bashir SC 

President 




